
 

 

PLG Actions  

In August, the Pittman Law Group engaged with Miami-Dade’s Congressional sponsors of the 
MDC appropriation earmarks to thank them for their work in having appropriation requests 
included in our assigned silos. We continue to monitor the status of these projects as the Senate 
and House return from recess and the upcoming fiscal year. Additionally, Attorney Pittman met 
with Miami Dade County Commissioners Oliver Gilbert and Danielle Cohen Higgins to discuss 
issues facing the County and their priorities as we look towards next year’s appropriation 
process. Attorney Pittman also attended the Democratic National Convention in Chicago where 
he was able to meet with Democratic members of the Florida delegation to discuss the priorities 
of the County and their work on Capitol Hill.  

 

Next week, Attorney Pittman will be attending the Congressional Black Caucus Foundation 
annual legislative week in D.C. We are in the process of setting up meetings with relevant 
members, including Congresswomen Wilson and Cherfilus-McCormick, on the appropriation 
committee and other relevant legislative bodies to discuss the federal priorities of the County and 
how we can support their efforts in the coming months.   
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